
City of Barre, Vermont March 9, 2023 

 

Regular Meeting of the 

Planning Commission 

 

 

 

Meeting Cancelled 
 

The Planning Commission meeting scheduled for March 9, 2023 has been cancelled, as it was 

not warned to the public in observance of Open Meeting Law, and had an incorrect meeting date. 

 

The next regular meeting will be Thursday, April 13, 2023. 

 

 


